SENATOR THE HON KATE LUNDY

MINISTER FOR SPORT
MINISTER FOR MULTICULTURAL AFFAIRS
MINISTER ASSISTING FOR INDUSTRY AND INNOVATION
SENATOR FOR THE A.C.T.

C12/20336

Mr Danny Hogan

Director

Indoor Skydive Australia Group
danny@indoorskydiveaustralia.com.au

Dear Mr Hogan

Thank you for your email of 10 August 2012 seeking a letter of support to be
placed on your website. I apologise for the delay in replying.

[ appreciated meeting with you in June and hearing about your plans to develop
the first indoor skydiving facility in Australia.

As requested, please find attached a general letter of support to the Indoor
Skydive Australia Group for this project.

Please note that this letter of support does not imply that the Australian
Government would provide any direct financial assistance towards the project.

I wish you good luck with your endeavours.

Yours sincerel

Kate Lundy

Telephone: (02) 6277 7977 » Parliament House, Canberra A.C.T. 2600 * Facsimile: (02) 6273 7112



SENATOR THE HN KATE LUNDY

MINISTER FOR SPORT
MINISTER FOR MULTICULTURAL AFFAIRS
MINISTER ASSISTING FOR INDUSTRY AND INNOVATION
SENATOR FOR THE A.C.T.

Dear Mr Hogan

I, as Minister for Sport, wish to acknowledge your commitment to develop
Australia’s first indoor skydiving facility at Penrith, New South Wales.

The Australian Government is committed to enhancing and promoting
community sport and, through it, building healthy and active Australian
communities. [ support the efforts of the Indoor Skydive Australia Group in
developing this new facility which will provide opportunities for increased
participation in sport and active recreation.

[ fully endorse efforts to secure private sector investment for this worthy project.
Having well maintained and new sporting infrastructure such as this, is vital at a
local level.

Yours sincerety

Kate Lundy

Telephone: (02) 6277 7977 ¢ Parliament House, Canberra A.C.T. 2600 * Facsimile: (02) 6273 7112



